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Dear Parents and Children, 
I hope you enjoyed the lovely sunshine 
over the Easter weekend and managed to 
eat plenty of chocolate eggs. Teachers will 
be starting to communicate with the  
children on line again via their normal 
platform over the next few days, providing activities to keep them 
occupied. I would like to stress again, work and challenges are there 
to support you and your children at home , I fully appreciate how 
difficult it is to juggle everything during these difficult times, please 
do not feel pressured to complete everything, it is there merely to 
support our families if needed.  
As the school closures roll on, I have found some useful websites 
which you may find helpful to explain the changes which are affecting 
our daily life. In addition there are some interesting tips to support 
children who may be concerned about transition to high school. I 
have attached links below. We are liaising with High Schools during 
the school closures. Our hope is that schools will re open before the 
end of the summer term to enable us to prepare the children and 
support transition. I will keep you updated.  
Support for families during this period of disruption: 
https://www.annafreud.org/what-we-do/anna-freud-learning-network/coronavirus/  
 
https://www.mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/resources/10-ways-for-parents-to-help-
their-children-cope-with-change/  
 

https://youngminds.org.uk/resources/school-resources/find-your-feet-transition-tips
-for-parents/  

Homework Help for Parents 
BBC Bitesize  is publishing daily  online lessons for all ages , in           
addition they have launched a TV channel  full of learning content.  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary   
 

School Log in Reminders: 
To access school blogs, celebration assemblies and activities from 
Foundation—Year 6, please log into our secure site at : 
 www.woodley.suffolk.dbprimary.com  
 The school office will be open from Monday-Friday 8.30-3.30 , 
please call or email if you need us, I am happy to talk through any 
concerns or worries, we are always here to help. Keep safe and we will 
see you all soon.   

https://www.annafreud.org/what-we-do/anna-freud-learning-network/coronavirus/
https://www.mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/resources/10-ways-for-parents-to-help-their-children-cope-with-change/
https://www.mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/resources/10-ways-for-parents-to-help-their-children-cope-with-change/
https://youngminds.org.uk/resources/school-resources/find-your-feet-transition-tips-for-parents/
https://youngminds.org.uk/resources/school-resources/find-your-feet-transition-tips-for-parents/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary

